
 

 

June 14, 2023 
 

 

ESC Region 19 Allied States Cooperative awards contracts in compliance with 2CFR 200 EDGAR 
guidelines.  Prior to issuing solicitations, a Cost/Price analysis is performed in determining 
independent estimates.  The analysis is based on historical data from previous contracts, new 
member commitments and/or reviews of overall market conditions.  Analysis is not conducted 
for catalog solicitations.  It is recommended that each entity perform their own independent 
analysis prior to purchase for compliance with guidelines. Members needing documentation 
should contact any Allied States Cooperative team member for assistance.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
Becky Hernandez 
Procurement Director 
 


